
 

 

 

 
HCS/CIR/2024-25/75 

September 02, 2024 

 

Dear Parents  

Please note that due to unavoidable circumstances, the 

English ASL scheduled for Monday, September 02, 2024 

has been rescheduled for Wednesday, September 04, 2024.  

Kindly ensure that your ward is present on Wednesday, 

September 04, 2024.  

 
Sunita Gangahar  
Principal 
 
 


